
We asked our community to share ideas and feedback 
on the playground and pathways at Condell Street 
Reserve. 

From these ideas, we developed a draft plan which was 
made available for further community feedback. 

We have incorporated both rounds of feedback into the 
final design. 

The final plan for the playground upgrade includes:

•	 A new timber multi-play set which includes a ramp, 
stairs, clatter bridge and tunnel

•	 More climbing equipment including a spider web 
climber, a rock wall, a climbing cube, a fireman’s 
pole and monkey bars to provide more challenging 
play opportunities

•	 Two customised shop counters to encourage 
dramatic play

•	 Introduction of rocks and a log in the playground 
area to provide some natural play opportunities. As 
Condell Street Reserve is a small park, we are 
restricted in the amount of space available to 

accomodate this natural play

•	 Slight increase (1m) of playground footprint to 
provide room for shade sail posts

Other changes in Condell Street Reserve: 

•	 Replacement of central asphalt pathway which is 
damaged

•	 Removal of the concrete corners of the circular 
pathway

•	 A new asphalt pathway connecting the playground 
with Condell Street for improved access

•	 Introduction of shade sails in response to requests 
for additional shade

•	 Two new trees in the park to provide additional 
shade

Condell Street Reserve final 
upgrade plan

More information
If you would like to know more about  
this project, �contact the Open Space team on 
9205 5555 or info@yarracity.vic.gov.au


